
 

10 November 2020 

 
Early Closing for Staff Training 

Due to staff Training school will close early for pupils on Tuesday 24 November 2020 

P1-3 will go home at 1.15pm  

P4-7 will go home at 1.30pm 

If you had paid for your child to attend 123 Club, this money will be refunded. 

**********************************************************************************

Parent Interviews 2020 

Due to Covid 19 restrictions we will not be hosting our normal Parent-Teacher interviews this term.  

Instead the teachers (P1-6) will send home a written update to let you know how your child is 

progressing in school.  This written feedback will be sent home to each family, inside your child’s 

school bag, during the week commencing 7 December 2020.  If your child is absent from school 

during this week we will hold the written note for your child until the following week.  Any 

remaining in school at the end of term will be posted. 

********************************************************************************** 

Mathletics for Classes P4-6 

The Mathletics November Numeracy Challenge 2020 will be running 16-22 November for 

children in P4, P5 and P6.   

Please get your child to login to this website as much as possible during this week and 

complete as many activities as possible to earn points for their class. They can compete 

against schools across Europe, UK, Middle East and Asia.  Last year we made it to the Hall of 

Fame Top 10 schools and we are aiming to maintain this brilliant result.  10 points are awarded 

per correct answer within the curriculum activities and 20 points per correct answer within a 

Topic Test.  Within the Mathletics Curriculum a maximum of 300 points can be earned by 

completing activities in the ‘learn’ area of the student console and in ‘Live Mathletics’.  This 

is to encourage students to attempt a wide range of activities.  

*************************************************************************** 

Anti-bullying Week 16 - 20 November 2020 ‘United Against Bullying’ 

Remember ‘Odd Socks Day’ on Monday 16 November.  The P5 class will share their class 

assembly on friendship electronically on Friday 13 November with all classes. The P6 class 

will share their special pre-recorded assembly on Anti-bullying week with all classes on 

Friday 20 November.  

PARENT EMAIL ADDRESSES 

If any parent has not returned their email address and consent form please do so ASAP.   

We are planning to start sending Newsletters and letters via email in December.   

Thank you to all parents and carers for wearing a face covering and  

social distancing at drop off and pick up times. 


